
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER 
 

June 2021 

     Upcoming Events 

❖ Our end of the year “Field 

Day” is going to be on Friday, 

June 18th!  

❖ Please bring in a white shirt 

for your child to tie dye by 

Friday June 4th! All children 

are able to tie dye a shirt 

even if they do not attend on 

Fridays! 

❖ Our Niagara Wheatfield Pre-

K 4 graduation will be held on 

Thursday, June 17th! We will 

be sending out more 

information and invitations 

as it gets closer. 

❖ Our Ore-K 4 class will be having 

a virtual field trip on Tuesday, 

June 22nd! 

❖ The last day of school for our 

UPK class will be on Wednesday, 

June 23rd! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the 

Month, Miss Alyssa from our Ward Rd location! 

Miss Alyssa has been a part of our Bunny Bunch 

team for almost two years now and has proven 

herself to be a wonderful and reliable asset to 

our team! Miss Alyssa is our Pre-K 4 lead 

teacher and does an amazing job preparing all of 

her students for Kindergarten. She has created 

a fun and loving classroom that all of her 

students look forward to coming into each day. 

Miss Alyssa does a fantastic job at coming up 

with creative activities and crafts that her 

students love. Her gentle, patient and loving 

personality are just a few of the reasons the 

kiddos, parents and her coworkers enjoy being 

around her! She is always on time and comes into 

work every day with a positive attitude. Miss 

Alyssa is always willing to lend a helping hand 

wherever needed. She is definitely someone we 

can depend on and we are grateful for all she 

does for the children and for the center. We 

appreciate all of Miss Alyssa’s hard work and we 

love having her as a part of our Bunny Bunch 

team! Congratulations Miss Alyssa, we love you!!! 

Notes From The 

Director… 

Reminder: Tuition 

is always due the 

Friday before the 

week of 

attendance. 

Thank you! 

 

With the nice 

weather, we 

know that 

sandals and flip 

flops will be on 

your child’s feet. 

However, for the 

playground we 

ask that you 

leave a pair of 

sneakers in your 

child’s cubby! 

Thank you. 

 

We will miss all of 

our preschool 

friends that are 

moving on to 

Kindergarten. We 

send them off 

with great 

encouragement 

and love knowing 

that each and 

every one of 

them will do 

great in their 

new education 

adventure! 

Happy Birthday!!! 

This month we would like to wish 

Chloe & Tanner a very happy 3rd 

birthday and Pyper & Lyla a very 

happy 4th birthday and Jack & 

Harper a very happy 5th birthday!!!  

We would also like to wish Miss 

Michele a very Happy Birthday as 

well! We hope you all have a 

wonderful day! 

 

 

 

Star Students! 

Each month we have a “Star Student” of the 

month. The lead teacher will make the choice. 

Certificates and prizes will be available to the 

children at the beginning of each month. The 

teacher will base their decision on growth and 

development, relating to others, and other 

STAR qualities! 😊 

Our wonderful Star Students this month are… 

 

INFANTS:  Camden 

TODDLERS:  Grayson 

PRE-K 3:  Amelia 

PRE-K 4:  Hunter & Rori 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Butterflies and Bubble Bees! 

   

The babies will be busy exploring the world of insects and 

bugs.  They will be reading stories such as “The Very 

Hungry Caterpillar”, “Bettsy Ross”, “My Dad and Me” and 

“Caterpillar to Butterfly.” Some of the fun exciting 

activities planned include making footprint butterflies, 

honeycomb beehives, tissue paper pineapples, and fly 

swatter painting. The babies will also get to have some 

outdoor play time going for a walk in the buggy, play 

follow the leader, pretend to fly like a butterfly and buzz 

around the room like a bumblebee! Oobleck play is also on 

the agenda for this month.  When it’s time to sing, we’ll be 

adding a few new songs to our circle time.  Those are “Five 

Busy Honey Bees”, “The Caterpillar Song” and Baby 

Bumblebee!” These little ones will also be busy making 

something extra special for their loving fathers for 

Father’s Day!! It is sure to be a busy and fun month! 

LOOK OUT FOR OUR INFANTS 

BIRTHDAYS NEXT MONTH! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• We will be sending home any 

swaddles or sleepsacks at the end 

of each week to be washed. Thank 

you!  

• Don’t forget to label all bottles, 

sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other 

items your child brings in with 

their first & last name. Thanks! 

• June 18th is our end of the year 

Field day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Infant Star of 

the Month, 

Camden!!! 

INFANT 

NEWS June 



Infant Star Of The Month! 

 
The sun is shining, and the Infant Room is proud to announce Camden as the Star 

of the Month! This adorable baby boy has a smile that lights up the room. Camden 

started with us in January when he was just about 3 months old and all of his 

teachers are so proud of how much he has learned and grown since. He can sit up 

on his own and has even started crawling! Camden is such a playful little guy and 

gets so excited whenever he discovers a new toy in the room, especially if it makes 

noise! This blue-eyed cutie makes the sweetest and loudest noises when he is 

excited and playing. Camden always has the biggest smile on his face whenever his 

teachers are talking to him and playing with him. As much as Camden loves to 

play, he also loves snuggling up with his teachers. He has the sweetest and 

happiest personality, and everyone is always so excited to see him each day. We 

are honored to be able to take care of Camden and watch him grow and we cannot 

wait to see what he does next! Congratulations Camden! Keep up the great work! 

We love you!!! 



 

 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Outdoor Friends!  

 

We have a lot of fun and exciting things planned for these 

little ones this month. All throughout the month we will be 

busy learning about outdoor “Reptiles”, “Bugs” and “Birds”! 

Our Toddler friends will be busy during the first week 

learning all about “Reptiles”. They will be sure to have a 

fun time making frog hats, coloring alligators and 

crocodiles as well as learning about toads and turtles! We 

then jump into learning all about “BUGS”!!! Ants, flies, 

spiders and bees will be on our minds during this week! We 

will also be busy making something special and from our 

hearts for our fathers for Father’s Day! The week of “Birds” 

will have our toddler friends learning about all the 

different birds such as blue jays, cardinals, parrots and 

many more. During this week we will also be tie-dyeing t-

shirts for end of the year Field Day! We finish out the 

month getting ready for July with “4th of July Fun.” Our 

patriotic little toddlers will be creating American flags, 

learning about the stars and stripes and preparing for the 

fireworks! What a great way to welcome summer with a 

month full of outdoor fun! 

 LOOK OUT FOR OUR 

TODDLER BIRTHDyS NEXT 

MONTH! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• We are asking that each child 

brings in a blanket for 

themesleves for naptime. We 

will be sending them home at 

the end of each week to get 

washed. Thank you! 

• Don’t forget to label all sippy 

cups and any other items for 

you child brings in. Thanks! 

• Friday June 18th  is our end of 

the year Field day!  

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Toddler Star of 

the Month, 

Grayson! 

TODDLER 

NEWS June 

 



Toddler Star Of The Month! 

 

 

Who shines brighter than the sun in the Toddler Room? Why it’s Grayson, our 

Toddler Room Star of the Month! This handsome guy is learning so fast right before 

our eyes. Grayson has become quite the chatty little guy and loves showing us how 

smart he is every day. He knows his letters, numbers, shapes, animals and so much 

more! Grayson is such a loveable and sweet boy who always uses manners, shares 

and makes sure to include all of his friends in whatever he is doing. Some of 

Grayson’s favorite things at school are magnetic blocks, the kitchen center, cars, 

trucks and instruments. When Grayson isn’t playing, he loves reading books with 

his teachers, he even has a few of his favorites almost memorized! Grayson likes 

showing us how creative he can be when making crafts, he is always so proud of 

everything he makes! We are so proud of how much Grayson has grown and 

learned this year. Congratulations Grayson! Keep up the great work! We love you!!! 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Jump Into Summer! 

 

The children will start the month off with learning and 

exploring all about the outdoors with “Frogs” and “Birds”, 

“Bugs” and “Patriotic Week”. During the week of “Frogs” 

these little ones will be learning all about the life cycle of 

a frog.  With many frog and tadpole crafts they will be sure 

to be looking out of frogs on the next rainy day. During the 

week of “Birds” the children will be creating a “Birds Build 

Nests” booklet, and will also practice counting, matching 

and coloring skills. The week of “Bugs” will have these 

children learning about the parts of insects, painting a bug 

in a jar and creating a ladybug booklet. During these 

weeks we will also be working on making something very 

special for our Fathers as well as making our own tie-dye 

shirts to wear at our Field Day. With summer finally here 

and the Fourth of July right around the corner and better 

way to celebrate with a ”Patriotic week”. The children 

create fantastic fireworks, practice matching flags, as 

well as practicing shape recognition and rhyming skills! 

We are looking forward to a month full of fun and busy 

summer days! 

HAPPY BIRTHDY TO  TANNER & 

CHLOE WHO TURN 3 THIS 

MONTH AND PYPER & LYLA WHO 

TURN 4 THIS MONTH!!  

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• We are asking that each child bring 

in a blanket for themselves for 

naptime. We will be sending them 

home at the end of each week to 

get washed. Thank you! 

• Don’t forget to label all cups and 

any other items your child brings in. 

Thanks! 

• Friday June 18th is our end of the 

year Field day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our 

Pre-K 3 Star of the 

Month, 

Amelia!! 

PRE-K 3 

NEWS June 
 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month 

 
Pre-K 3 is excited to announce Amelia Knight as tier Star of the Month for June! 

This happy and fun-loving little girl has grown so much since starting with us in 

September! She has quickly adjusted to the routines in her classroom and does a 

great job being a role model for her friends. Amelia is working hard at spelling and 

writing her name on her own. On top of that, she knows all of her shapes, colors, 

letters & numbers. Amelia is the sweetest little girl who gets along with everyone. 

She likes to be silly with her friends by dancing around the room and playing with 

instruments. Amelia likes to play pretend with baby dolls, in our kitchen center 

and with farm animals. She is such a creative little girl and it shows with 

everything she does. We are all very proud of Amelia’ progress this year and we 

can’t wait to see what she learns next! Congratulations Amelia! Keep up the great 

work! We love you!!!



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Moving On and Digging 

Summer! 

 

The children will continue working towards 

graduation and preparing for Kindergarten the first 

two weeks with “Moving Forward” and “Kindergarten 

Here We Come”. During these weeks we will continue 

practicing and reviewing all of our basic skills such 

as phone number, addresses, letters, numbers, sign 

language etc. We then continue onto “Summer Fun” 

and “Fun at the Beach” as we start our summer 

planning. They will be sure to enjoy the weeks full of 

summer activities such as playing with chalk and 

blowing colored bubbles outside. We then get the feel 

of the beach with beach ball day, sand castle day and 

sunglasses day! During this month the children will 

be busy crafting and creating something very special 

for their dads as well as tie-dying t-shirts to wear at 

End of the Year Field Day! This month is full of fun and 

many different learning experiences that the children  

will be sure to love! 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO HAPER & JACK 

WHO BOTH TURN 5 THIS MONTH!!! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• Please make sure that yoru 

childs water bottle is labeled 

with their first and last 

name. Thank you! 

• Thursday June 17th is our 

UPK Graduation!  

• Friday June 18th is our end of 

the year field day! 

• Tuesday June 22nd is our 

virtual field trip! 

• Wednesday June 23rd is our 

last day of school! 

 

 

 

 

PRE-K 4 

NEWS June 
 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-K 4 Star of 

the Month, 

Rori & Hunter 



Pre-K 4 Star of the Month! 

 
Pre-K 4 is ready to soar with Rori as one of their Stars of the Month! Rori has done 

an awesome job joining in on our UPK program this year. This sweet and fun loving 

little girl has quickly adjusted to our classroom routines and developed many new 

friendships. Rori is always ready to participate in all classroom activities, especially 

classroom discussions. She is always ready to share any new facts or information 

she has learned whether at home or at school. Rori has a great imagination and 

loves finding new ways to play with her friends, and is always coming up with 

funny stories and jokes. This active girl loves being outside on the playground to 

show us how fast she is. She is always making sure her friends are having a good 

time. Rori’s fun and silly personality is a joy to have in the classroom and we are 

very lucky to have her here at Bunny Bunch. Congratulations Rori! Keep up the 

great work! We love you!!! 



Pre-K 4 Star of the Month! 

 
 

Pre-K 4 has another Star of the Month for June and it’s none other than Hunter! 

This handsome guy has done an incredible job getting ready for Kindergarten this 

year. Hunter is so eager and ready to learn something new every day. He loves 

participating during Circle Time and helping his friends during classroom activities 

and discussions. Hunter is always willing to play and share with his classmates and 

friends. He loves building structures with big blocks and Legos, playing with 

costumes and in the kitchen center to make a pretend restaurant. Hunter is a very 

creative boy who loves using his imagination whenever he can! He always creates 

amazing crafts with any supplies he has available to him. We love the passion and 

pride he puts into everything he does and we can’t wait to see what he conquers 

next! Congratulations Hunter! Keep up the great work! We love you!!! 

 


